
Protocols for Online Check-ins with Teachers via Zoom 

 
 The email invitation that you receive with the link to the online session 

should not be forwarded to or shared with anyone 

 Your child’s participation is not compulsory and is at your discretion. If 

your child does participate, your consent is presumed 

 Parental supervision of your child’s participation is required for child 

protection reasons (a parent does not have to be on camera, just in the 

vicinity of where your child is when they are participating) 

 We would request that all cameras are switched on to facilitate better 

interaction with the teacher and classmates 

 Please note that five minutes after the scheduled meeting start time, 

access to the meeting will be locked to new participants, for the security 

of all involved 

 The sessions must not be recorded by any of the participants 

 The usual high standards and expectations of behaviour and appropriate 

interaction apply 

 Children should not have access to mobile phones while participating, 

unless they are using the phone as the device to participate in the 

session 

 An appropriate physical background for the session should be chosen by 

all participants and we request that no virtual backgrounds are used 

 Children should be dressed appropriately while participating 

 If the teacher’s broadband connection drops and they are no longer 

present on the Zoom call, all participants must leave the call and the 

teacher will reschedule the session 


